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DONOHOE CONSTRUCTION BREAKS GROUND ON THE GLOVER HOUSE PROJECT 
 

Washington, DC, May 11, 2017 - Donohoe Construction breaks ground on The Glover House, 
formally the Holiday Inn and previous office space for The Donohoe Companies. 

Developed by Glover Park Residential, LLC c/o JBG/DC Manager, LLC, The Glover House is a 
250,000 SF multifamily project involving the complete renovation of a 7-story existing mid-70s-
era hotel building and the new construction of a 4-story building with a combined total of 226 
units. The project will also include new construction of a retail grocery building and 
approximately 90,000 SF of below-grade parking. 

Designed by Eric Colbert & Associates, The Glover House will feature amenity spaces such as a 
Café, rooftop pool & deck, whiskey room, fitness center, and a game room.  
   
The completion date is projected to be spring of 2019.  
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About Donohoe Construction Company 
Family‐owned and operated, Donohoe Construction Company ("Donohoe Construction") is 
one of the leading general contractors exclusively serving the Washington, DC Metro area. 
Donohoe’s diverse construction expertise includes multi‐family residential, office, hospitality, 
senior living, mixed‐use, interiors, parking garages, and higher‐education projects. Continued 
growth and success reflects Donohoe Construction’s steadfast commitment to superior 
service and uncompromised integrity. For more information, please visit 
www.donohoe.com/construction  or on Twitter @DonohoeTweets. 
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